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SUPPLEMENTAL / BID BULLETIN No. 2 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF SCHEDULE  
OF THE DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF BIDS 

 
Project  : Procurement of Semi-Expendable Information and Communication  
   Technology (ICT) Equipment for the Human Resources  

Management Office (HRMO) of the Department of  Foreign Affairs 
Reference :  PB-GS-14-2025 
ABC  :  PHP 6,387,790.00 
Date  :  24 July 2025 

 
 
The Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) wishes to inform bidders, observers, and 
the general public of the change in the schedule for the Deadline of Submission of 
Bids and the Opening of Bids for the Procurement of Semi-Expendable Information 
and Communication Technology (ICT) Equipment for the Human Resources 
Management Office (HRMO) of the Department of  Foreign Affairs, as follows: 
 

Activity Old Date and Time New Date and Time 
Deadline for the 

Submission of Bids 
25 July 2025, Friday, 

at 12:00 PM 
28 July 2025, Monday, 

at 12:00 PM 

Opening of Bids  25 July 2025, Friday, 
at 2:00 PM 

28 July 2025, Monday, 
at 2:00 PM 

 
For further information, kindly send an email to the BAC Secretariat at 
bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph. 
 
For the information and guidance of all concerned. 
 

 
 

EDGAR B. BADAJOS 
            Assistant Secretary and  

            BAC Chairperson 

 

mailto:bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph
mailto:bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph



